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From the Regius Profesgor of Medicine,
gxford.
15, July, 19015.
Letter (Typewritten)

Dear archie,

I enclose the translations. They are full of interest about
Finch a great deal of material that has, of course, never seen
the light. I will get Boveri of Milan to find out for us about
those stemmata etc. in the hall, as we ghould have reproductions
of them. I will let you know what I hear from the Record Office.
Meanwhile, dig away in the Muniment room, a8 you are sure to come
upon something.

Sincerely yours,
W.0.



